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FEBRUARY 
Newsletter  

 

“In February, there is 
everything to hope for 
and nothing to regret.” 

   WELCOME!   

Dear Families, 

The great start to the New Year has 
continued. The children have immersed 
themselves in new topics and learning 
within their classes. 

Please continue to encourage your child 
to read as much as you can-books, news 
reports, magazines, food packaging-
absolutely anything! Reading opens lots 
of doors to new learning. 

Please can I remind carers/parents that 
children need to be in school uniform 
every day, unless they are in sports wear 
for PE. Dark joggers and trainers are fine, 
but we do require children to wear their 
blue sweatshirt/ jumper/ cardigan. One 
or two children are using the days they 
do PE as an opportunity to show off their 
fashion wear – if this happens we will 
provide a clean uniform so everyone feel 
equal.  

Attendance  

Class December February 

A 95.03% 94.36% 

B 92.29% 91.86% 

C 93.67% 93.4% 

D 95.28% 94.72% 

E 95.25% 93.99% 

F 95.6% 94.92% 

So far this school year, we have been 
celebrating fantastic attendance levels, 
but this has dropped to 93.92% which is 
only just above the current National 
figure.  

We’re seeing lots of coughs and colds in 
school at the moment, but please 
remember that children are fine to be in 
school with a minor cough or cold. Here’s 
the link to the NHS guidance should you 
need it.        Is my child too ill for school? 

https://exhalljunior.org.uk/
mailto:admin2571@welearn365.com
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
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Friends of EJS Valentine Disco 

A big thank you to the Friends for 
organising another successful disco. The 
children looked as though they were 
having so much fun dressed up as people 
they liked! They made a total of £287.00 
towards supporting your child in school, 
for example, they have purchased brand 
new books shelves to be installed in our 
Book Nook area.  

If you have some time to help out and 
support the work they do, please contact 
Mrs Parsons in the school office. It hasn’t 
got to be a long term commitment, just an 
offer to perhaps help out at an event will 
be amazing. 

 

World Thinking Day 2024: Our World, 
Our Peaceful Future 

Some children brought to Mr Mann’s 
attention that is was going to be World 
Thinking Day on 22nd February – so what 
is World Thinking Day? 

World Thinking Day is a chance to connect 
with 10 million Girl Guides and Scouts 
across the globe. And to shout about the 
amazing things they do. The theme for 
2024 is Our World, Our Peaceful Future, 
we all joined in as part of our assembly, 
thinking about ways we could make our 
world a more peaceful place to live. A 
thank you to Maya, Evelyn, Amelia, Leyla- 
Mae  

And Yan – you all looked very smart in 
your Guides and Scouts uniforms.  

We’ve All Gone Cooking Mad 

The students have been busy in the 
kitchen, and classrooms. From designing 
and cooking food, to some interesting 
potions, all the children have had an 
informative and fun time.   

Cooking and nutrition is part of the 
National Curriculum programme of study 
for design and technology and, following a 
review of much of our curriculum last 
year, we have included a greater number 
of cookery units in our long-term plan 

They have used a variety of techniques, 
learnt some new skills and, have made 
some delicious sweet and savoury treats. 
This offering from Jacob M and Leah-Rose 
was delicious as it looks  – if a little spicy!  
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Celebrating Learning Outside of School 

It is always lovely to hear and see what the 
children do outside of the school day – 
please send in photos/ videos etc so we 
can share during our Pride Assembly every 
Friday, just mark the email PRIDE 
ASSEMBLY.  

Last week we had a video of Tazmin 
sparring in a boxing ring – I wouldn’t want 
to be her opponent.  

Here’s Leah-Rose’s amazing resin jewlery.  

 

And here’s Yuvraj’s sketch, it is the right 
way, that’s what Spiderman can do!  

 

 

 

Safer Internet Day 

This month the children have been taking 
part in activities linked to staying safe 
online. Tuesday 6th February was Safer 
Internet Day and this year, the theme was 
"Inspiring change. Making a difference, 
managing influence and navigating 
change online". The children had a special 
assembly to remind them to act safely 
when they are online. 

Digital safety is taught throughout the 
school as part of our curriculum, but we 
are also aware that the majority of 
children's online activity will take place 
outside of school.  

Often, we hear about the negative impact 
that the internet and new technology has 
on young people, but on Safer Internet 
Day we also celebrate the positives and to 
explore what we can all do to make sure 
that all young people have a positive time 
online.  

Parents and Carers play a crucial role in 
supporting children to navigate the risks 
and make the most of the opportunities 
offered by technology. The most 
important thing you can do is to have a 
conversation and stay engaged with your 
children's digital lives. 
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Warwickshire Admissions are changing 

This year, Warwickshire Admissions are 
changing how they manage school place 
offers on both the National Offer Days (1 
March for secondary school Year 7 places, 
and 16 April for primary and junior school 
places). They are moving to a system 
where they will automatically accept all 
offers made by us to on-time applications 
on behalf of parents. This is called “auto-
accept”.   

They are doing this to remove the need for 
unnecessary communication with parents 
and carers, and to allow them to spend 
more time ensuring that they fill our 
school places as quickly as possible.  

This process is already used by our 
neighbouring authorities, and it should 
also make it an easier process for our busy 
parents and carers to manage.  

They will ask all parents and carers to 
contact them for details about transition 
arrangements.   

 

Where they can’t offer parents or carers 
any of their preference schools, they will 
contact you directly and offer individual 
support with an alternative place, 
including home-to-school transport if 
required.   

They will also contact any parents or 
carers with children in private education 
to confirm that they do still need a place 
at a school.  

 

Year 4 Shows you How to Multiply! 

 

Year 4 have been practicing the short 
method for multiplication, multiplying 2 
digits by 1 digit, and will be moving on to 3 
digits by 1 digit. 

You can support your child at home by 
practicing the method with this simple 
game: 

 

Roll a dice twice. This will make a 2-digit 
number. 

Roll the dice again. This is the number you 
will multiply by. 
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Write the calculation out in the formal 
method and solve it. 

CHALLENGE: why not race each other to 
see who can finish the calculation first? 

 

 

We are thrilled to share with you the 
positive feedback we have received about 
our new communication platform Class 
Dojo. It’s heartening to see parents and 
teachers alike embracing this tool to share 
and celebrate the learning experience of 
our students. We want to take this 
opportunity to remind you of a few 
important guidelines for the use of Class 
Dojo to ensure effective and appropriate 
communication.  

A letter will be sent out to you but here’s 
a few of the important routines we would 
like you to follow.  

1. Sharing Learning and Events  

Class Dojo is an excellent platform for 
sharing the exciting learning moments 
and events happening in school. We 
encourage you to continue using it to stay 
informed and engaged in your child’s 
educational journey. 

2. Reporting Child’s Absence Please be 
reminded that Class Dojo should not be 
used to repot your child’s absence. If you 

child is unable to attend school, we kindly 
ask that you report their absence through 
the school office by calling 024 7631 3375. 

3. Sensitive issues  

While Class Dojo’s messaging tool is a 
great way to communicate with your 
child’s teacher about their learning, it is 
not suitable for addressing sensitive 
issues. If you have concerns or issues that 
require attention, we ask that you report 
them through the school office to ensure 
proper handling and confidentiality. 

4. Contacting School Staff  

The messaging tool in Class Dojo is 
intended for communication with your 
child’s class teacher only. Staff will only 
respond during school open hours. 

If you need to contact any other member 
of the school staff, please do so through 
the school office, using the telephone 
number provided. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

7th March - World Book Day enrichment 

8th March - Mother's Day event - details 
to be announced 

W.C 11th March - British Science Week 
enrichment event 

19th and 21st March - Year 6 Parents 
Evening 

22nd March - Year 3,4,5 Reports send 
home 

22nd March - Ramadan enrichment event 
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